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*NEXT WEEK:  Luke 4:42-44

Questions for the Community
1. What role has physical illness played in your story thus far? Are 

you or your loved ones regularly or chronically sick? Has disease  
cut in on your life and caused trauma? How have you handled it?

2. As you read this account, what comes to light about Jesus? 
What is your reaction to his healing power and to the 
proclamation of the demons? As you use your imagination to put 
yourself there…what vantage point do you take? Do you feel 
open or closed off as you consider these accounts? What 
dreams or nightmares awake in you?

3. Take a moment to share what hurts are on your mind. These 
might be physical pain, ailments of loved ones that are ongoing 
and confusing, struggles with doubt, spiritual attack, general 
sadness or depression, etc…

4. Read Isaiah 53:5…what does it mean that “by his wounds we 
are healed”? How does that frame your discussion around 
healing, prayer, miracles and what is cause for celebrating? Let 
the gospel be a comfort to you. Speak words of truth over those 
who are hurting in your midst.

5. Spiritual blindness & shortsightedness were mentioned on 
Sunday. Do you suffer from either of these? How do you nurture 
your inner life to “see” truth? God gives us eyes to see at 
salvation but there is an ongoing work of sanctifying our eyesight 
to discern well…to grow up spiritually and see with eyes of faith. 
Ask God to help your unbelief.

6. Consider closing your time by continuing what we did on 
Sunday; praying for one another. Mimicking the pattern we see in 
our text: appealing to Jesus on behalf of our sick loved ones and 
bringing them to Jesus for healing. Surely Jesus knows what to 
do and is most concerned. Don’t hesitate to run to him.


